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Good Evening Timberlane High School,

The TRHS Administrative Team is pleased to provide you with a number of updates regarding our re-opening.

We have been creating a list regarding some of the more frequently asked questions we have received and are
working on creating a document that will be shared with students and families prior to the start of school. This
document will contain high school specific information such as the new daily schedule, the fully remote
Wednesday schedule, the A/B calendar for the month of September, and other information such as mask
wearing and one way hallways. Much like with everything in today’s climate, this document will be fluid in
nature and is subject to change once we begin the school year.

In addition to this document, the TRHS Administrative Team has been working on a number of other projects.
We are currently in the editing phase of our freshman orientation video that will introduce our incoming Owls to
their administrative team and welcome them into our building.

We are also currently working on a video that will be shared with all high school students and families prior to
the start of school regarding changes, procedures, and what to expect as we embark in a new learning model.
This video will be similar to the “graduation video” that went out prior to our tremendous, socially distanced
graduation.

Other items the TRHS Administrative Team has been working on and will be available shortly is updates to our
student handbook, modifications to our Radvisory program, creating an online payment system to limit the
exchanging of money when purchasing items, a unique parking program, our athletic awareness night video, and
welcoming our new teachers into the building amongst many other projects.

We understand how excited and anxious everyone is to be back and we share those feelings with you! We are
confident in the work that has been done and we are excited to share with you and our students all of these
projects in the very near future. The 2020-2021 school year is shaping up to be a great one!
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